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This draft contains a change in the analysis to clarify that the draft is in support of the
suspension of only a portion of the relevant DNR rule.  The analysis for the previous
version of the draft implied that the draft was in support of the suspension of the entire
rule.  The body of the draft remains unchanged.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this draft.
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